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Latvia welcomes the delegation of Yemen to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for presenting the national report. We note the efforts taken by Yemen since the third review and encourage to continue the fulfilment of its human rights obligations and commitments.

Latvia would like to recommend:

1. to advance the establishment of an independent national human rights institution in line with the Paris Principles;

2. to ratify the Rome Statute and fully align the national legislation with the obligations under the Statute;

3. to issue a standing invitation to all Special Procedures of the Human Rights Council;

4. to protect, respect and promote the rights of and the opportunities for women in the political and public life of the country, including in peace and transitional processes.


Latvia wishes the delegation of Yemen success in the review.

I thank you.



